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The Department of Justice of The United States, through the Federal Bureau of prisons and the
Probation Board, want to leave the Patriot Norberto Gonzalez Claudio imprisoned even after he
has completed his mandatory sentence on September 7, 2014. This represents a cruel and
unusual punishment in retaliation for Norberto’s protest and for maintaining an upright position
before the abuses to which he is constantly subjected in prison.

Our brother was informed, in spite of the fact the Federal Bureau of prisons designates his
release date as on September 7, 2014, date that the Probation Board will held a hearing on
October 6, 2014 to determine his release date, which, according to them, will be on an
imprecise date in 2015.

As a matter of fact we must remember that Norberto Gonzalez Claudio reached a plea
agreement with the federal prosecutor's office that among other things:

*Recognized him as a political prisoner, and
*Set a sentence of 5 years, and in accordance with applicable law when the facts of the
indictment occurred, he will be release after 2/3 parts of the sentence occurred.

This agreement was approved by the judge and on the basis of that agreement the sentence
was issued. Under this agreement the date of release; of the double punishment of prison and
exile to a Dungeon in Yankee territory; was set for September 7, 2014. This is the date it has
always being shown and still shows in the web page of the Federal Bureau of prisons (to see it
go to www.bop.gov and enter 09864-000 in the box for the number of the prisoner).

It looks like that for the Department of Justice the agreements with the Puerto Rican patriots are
just wet paper, worthless. May it be that what they are looking for is to buy time to murder our
brother Norberto and then assembled it as a suicide scene (as they did fellow Patriot and martyr
Angel Rodriguez Cristébal)? Norberto has been victimized by the Federal Bureau of prisons
since incarcerated. A year after being in their custody Norberto found a lesion on his leg. After
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waiting for months to finally be seen by a medical Dr. Norberto was diagnosed with skin cancer
but never informed of a second cancerous lesion found by the Dr. during the examination and
for which he has never been treated.

We understand that the life and freedom of our dear brother and colleague, Norberto Gonzalez
Claudio, will be in danger while he is under the custody of the United States Department of
Justice. We demand that the Plea Agreements be dully honored and that our brother, Norberto
Gonzalez Claudio, be released as agreed.

We call on all people of good faith and will to protest this one more chapter of the abuses to
which the fighters for independence and national liberation of our homeland are subjected.

August 18, 2014
San Juan, Puerto Rico
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